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Barum home learning  

 

This week in English we have started our new text, ‘Orion and the Dark’ by Emma Yarlett. We 

have enjoyed listening to the story and have talked about Orion’s fears and thought of ways 

he could overcome his fears. We have also explored the text recording what we have noticed 

about the font, the colours used and the illustrations.  

 

In Maths, we have continued our learning of ‘Multiplicative reasoning’. We have learnt how to 

divide by sharing and we have re-capped halving and doubling noticing that when we half we 

divide by two and when we double we multiply by two.  

 

This week in PHSE we have been talking about ‘worry’. We thought about some little worries 

we may have, how they make us feel and how they can stop us from doing things we may 

enjoy. We thought of some different strategies and actions we can take if we are worried 

and created our own ‘Tree of Trust’ which includes all the people we can talk to when we have 

any worries.  

 

PE - Our main PE day is still on Thursday, please could the children come to school in their 

PE kits on Thursdays. For safety reasons, if your child wears earrings please remove them 

for school on Thursdays, if they cannot be removed please cover the earrings with tape 

before coming to school. 

 

Tarka Tennis 

Please remember we are attending a Tennis Festival on Wednesday, the children will need to 

come to school in their PE kit and make sure they have their water bottle in school. 

 

Home learning - In Assembly today the children talked about ‘Earth Day 2024’ and 

discussed the importance of looking after our world. This week for your home learning, have 

a go at doing something to help look after our world, take a picture of yourself doing this or 

draw a picture to share in class.  

 

Reading - We expect everyone to be reading at home at least five times a week. Reading 

journals and books must be brought into school every day for reading in class.  
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